Environmental

SUPER ALLOYS PO'ICY

SSS is an internationally recognised steel stockholder and distributor of Nickel and other
Alloys in both solid cut blanks and semi-machined components. We use our own in-house
expertise and facilities to check and verify the quality of products we receive and adding
value to our products we supply through on-site and Subcontract services.

SSS are aware of the impact that our business activities, and those of the steel industry can
have on our local and global environment and climate change. In conjunction with our supply
chain partners, SSS have joined the CDP climate change program and emissions reduction
initiative, with a commitment to reduce our emissions and support long term sustainability
within the supply chain. These plans will be achieved through the CDP Supplier Road Map-
Horizon Analysis Program, by setting emissions reduction targets and measuring the
progress of these targets over time.

SSS Super Alloys realise that we have responsibilities to safeguard the environment, and
are committed to:

e Minimising waste products from all processes

e Preventing pollution

e Reducing energy and water consumption

e Complying with all legal requirements

e Continual improvement of environmental performances

e Continue to reduce the environmental impacts of our business by operating

in an environmentally responsible manner to reduce our emissions.

We aim to achieve these commitments by:
e Managing environmental issues in line with the principles of ISO 14001
e Setting environmental objectives and targets
¢ Including environmental considerations in our Materials Ordering Procedure
e Training all SSS personnel on the requirements of this environmental policy
e Controlling operations to reduce the risk of water and land pollution from oil spillages.
e Manage all waste products and consumables, segregating for reuse or recycling
wherever possible.
e Monitoring of emission reductions through the CDP Supplier Horizon Road Map

The Company Policy is reviewed annually, as part of the management review process and
company policy. However, a formal review is undertaken whenever there are any significant

changes to legislation or the criteria to which the policy relates. This policy is available to all
interested parties and used to incorporate any third-party requirements within the business.
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